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HV Marsh Award for Scout Journalism 2020




ENTRY FORM 

NAME OF GROUP: 	
 
EDITOR’S NAME: 	 TEL: 	 
 
EDITOR’S ADDRESS: 	
 
		

EMAIL: 	
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]WEBSITE ADDRESS: 	

As many Scout Groups experienced vastly reduced activities during the COVID-19 lockdown, it has been decided to revise the entry criteria for the popular HV Marsh Award for Scout Journalism for 2020. This year’s competition will now be decided on ANY two submissions produced during the 12 month period, ending December 31, 2020. This may be newsletters or it could be the website showing up to date information on activities during the year.  This will allow Groups, who were unable to hold regular meetings and thus experienced a paucity of good material for publication, to catch up and still qualify for the Award.

The judging criteria of the individual entries will remain the same, taking into account: the variety of the content; the value of the information contained therein; the layout of the digital newsletter or page design of the printed product; the actual personal involvement of individual Scouts (Patrol reports etc.) and the correct branding used for the publications.

For digital newsletters/websites, please submit the link with this application form. For hardcopies, please scan the documents and submit them with the application form. 
All submissions need to reach info@scouts.org.za by 15 January 2021.

Please provide these details as well: 
 
How big is your Group?  

Scouters 	 

Rovers 	

Scouts 	  

Cubs 	

Meerkats 	




_________________________________		_________________________________
Signed							Date
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